
CRYSTAL CREEK HOME OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 

LOCATION: GODFATHERS                                                                                        DATE: 2-12-2018 

 

ATTENDING: Keith Jansen, Joe Menendez, Craig Barnhart, Dan Schriever 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

Jim Storm from Storms Lawncare met with the board to discuss damage to the exterior fence that was 

believed to have been caused by his mowing equipment.  He didn’t believe that to be the case, he 

described the process that his crew is to be using and asked that we contact him if we witness his crew 

mowing immediately next the fence line. 

 

The board deliberated after Jim Storm left the meeting and decided not to pursue reimbursement for 

the fence repair. 

 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

 

Treasurer report presented and approved. 

 

Quotes from mowing services that were received were discussed, Storms Lawncare was approved to 

continue for the 2018 mowing season. 

 

The agenda for the annual homeowner meeting was finalized. 

 

 

Meeting closed at 7:54. 

 

 

 


